
 

 

 No Limits has had a blast so far this summer!  
Our Community Garden is looking amazing and weõve 
been enjoying helping it grow and harvesting the 
yummy produce!  
 
 We built a dedicated Pollinator Garden using 
grant money we received from the Eastern Shore Soil 
and Water Conservation Districtõs (ESSWCD) Billie 
Fitzgerald Spring Memorial Grant!  Our Pollinator  
Garden has quickly become a happy home to plenty of 
birds, bees, and butterflies!  
 
Weõve also been able to complete a wide variety of 
projects this summer with the 
help of some amazing volunteers 
from YouthWorks!  We would like 
to thank the ESSWCD and  
YouthWorks very much for your 
help and support!  
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No Limits has begun 
collecting miniature soap & 

shampoo bottles to  be 
donated to our friends at 
G.F. Horne Assisted Living 

as part of our Outreach 
Program.  Donations can 

be hand delivered or 
mailed to No Limits!  

Summer Sun = Summer Fun!  
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Outreach Corner Updates!  
Check out what our Outreach Program has been working on this month!  

Left:  DJ and Brandon 

pose for a picture with 

Courtney while she  

exercises with her sister 

and friend from school!  

Right: Zel and Brandon 

pose for a photo at the 

2015 Brain Injury  

Report Out day!  

This month we celebrated Amyõs birthday! 

 

This summer we hosted 6 

groups of YouthWorks  

volunteers which allowed us 

the opportunity to educate  

over 60 teenagers about 

brain injury and how to  

prevent it!  



 

 

Things We Do at 
No Limits...  
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Clockwise, from right:  DJ giving a 

thumbs up for all the hard work  

accomplished by this summerõs 

YouthWorks volunteers!; Our friend, 

Charlene Harris, came in to visit with 

us and tell us about her missionary 

work in Africa; Amy working with 

YouthWorksõ volunteers to create  

Kiwanis EMS dolls; John ironing a  

table cloth for the No Limits table at 

Brain Injury Report Out Day; Beth  

gathering some delicious tomatoes 

from our Community Garden!  


